
BWS Parents’ Association needs you! 

 

 

 

 

In anticipation of a number of Parents’ Association members retiring 
from/leaving the School, may I please make a request for new parents 
who would like to get involved with the Parents’ Association of BWS. 

We are a friendly bunch of parents who attend the PA meetings two or 
three times a term and, as many of you are aware, run social events to 
raise money for the school. 

Please do come along to our next meeting, find out what we do and also 
listen to the Head Master’s report about things happening in the school. 

Over a glass of wine or soft drink you can meet fellow parents, debate 
any school issues and offer any help with functions all in an informal 
atmosphere in the Six Form Common Room. 

We particularly need people with any accounting or secretarial skills. 

The next two meetings are as follows: 

Tuesday 20th October 7.30 pm 

Thursday 19th November including AGM 7.30 pm. 

 

Please do come along – we look forward to seeing you! 

Ed Martin 

Chairman, BWSPA 


